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A survey being conducted by the La Crosse School District is all about

      

communication. Questions pertain to how well the schools are communicating with  the parents,
how the students are learning and how easy it is for parents to get  involved. And the internet
makes it easier for people to respond says Randy  Nelson, District Superintendent.

  

  

(Click for Audio)

  

If you don't have internet access, a paper copy can be found at all of  the school buildings.
Nelson hopes all surveys are done by the  15th........results go to the school board next month.
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http://1410wizm.com/newsmedia/2013/11_November/05_Tuesday/La Crosse School District Seeks Responses/R3.mp3

